
Picton High School Swimming Carnival  
Student/Parent Information 

Tuesday 6th February 2024 

 
The Picton High School Annual Swimming Carnival is on Tuesday 6th of February 2024 at the Wollondilly 

Leisure Centre, Argyle St, Picton. It is compulsory for ALL students and students must be at school for roll 

call at 9am. Please be aware of the important information below. 

 

• Roll call – All students are to be at school before the carnival to attend roll call at 9am on the Astro turf. 

During the first 10 minutes of period 1 students will be given a wrist band to identify their swimming 

ability (from their permission note). Students will also have their competitors number written on their 

wrist during this time. No student is to go directly to the pool. If you have a Wollondilly Leisure 

Centre Customer Card / Pass please bring it on the day and show your teacher so you don’t have to pay 

the pool entry. 

 

• Walk to Pool - Students will then walk to the pool under the supervision of their class teacher. 

 

• House Colours – All students are to be dressed in full sports uniform or their house colours. House 

groups are organised according to the student’s surname. 

    

ARALUEN Blue Surnames A-D                       BIRRABAN Yellow Surnames E-L                 
 

     CALOOLA Red Surnames M-R                          DERRIWONG Green Surnames S-Z 

 

• Behaviour – The school swimming carnival is a normal school day. Students misbehaving will be dealt 

with according to the School’s Welfare and Discipline Policy. Picton High School expects all students to 

be involved in the day’s activities. 

 

• Events –parents / carers must indicate the swimming ability of their child on the Swimming Carnival 

Permission Note which must be returned via School Bytes.  

 

• Suitable Clothing for the Weather – It will most likely be a hot and sunny day. Although the venue has 

various shade protection the students are strongly urged to wear appropriate clothing, such as a shirt with 

a collar and sleeves. No singlet type clothing. Students should bring their own sunscreen, water and hat. 

Enclosed shoes must be worn to school and from the pool.  

 

• Canteen – The Leisure Centre will be operating a small canteen serving hot and cold food, drinks and 

ice creams. 

 

• The Wellbeing Team will also be providing a free BBQ for participants.  

 

• Leaving the Carnival Early – No student will be able to leave the swimming carnival early unless 

leaving with a parent or guardian. There will be a sign out sheet at the announcer’s desk for parents / 

carers to sign when picking their child up. Parents need to SHOW IDENTIFICATION when signing 

out their child.  

 

• Walking Back – At the completion of the carnival students will be walked back to school by teachers. 

Enclosed shoes need to be worn back to school. All students should be back to school in time for their 

afternoon buses. Student will be back in time for the 3:10 buses NOT the early Tuesday buses.                       

 

 

 

 

 


